15.

CYCLE LANE RESEARCH

The Committee was advised of research into the effectiveness of painted cycle
lanes in the city. Overal the results of the research are very encouraging for the
expansion of the cycle lane network. The Committee has requested that in future
traffic safety promotion programmes it be emphasised that motorists should avoid
encroaching on to the marked cycle lanes and that cyclists be encouraged to use
the provided cycle lanes.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


